
From:   Sheri Delaware   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   July 31, 2017

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 1026-EX-ST-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Mr. Young,

The tolerance of 23 was in Hz, it should have been 0.0000011%.

Regards,

Sheri Delaware
General Atomics


